
 

 

 

NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL, 

HYDERABAD 
 

31 JULY, 2020 
Circular No. 002/ 2020-‘21 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

The festival of Raksha Bandhan binds the love and duty between brothers and 

sisters, it also has a social significance. It highlights the concept of living in 

harmony. The festival retraces its origin from eras (Yugas) vitalising the rich 

culture and traditions of India that make our nation extraordinary. 

 

Raksha Bandhan is all about celebrating this bond. It is a symbolism of the 

unique and special relationship shared by the two. This day has been rightly 

recognized to have a good time and focus on this beautiful bond. It serves as a 

symbol of love, togetherness, and confidence in each other. 

 

NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL WISHES A VERY HAPPY 

RAKSHA BANDHAN TO ALL 

 

Set your festive tempo to the much-awaited speech from His excellence, Pujya 

Haridarshan Swamiji on Friday evening viz. 31st July 2020 at 8pm on school 

youtube channel. The link will be forwarded on whatsapp group 15min before 

the commencement of speech. 

 

The school declares holidays from August 1st to August 3rd on account of 

Raksha Bandhan. The online classes will begin from August 4th as usual. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Management & Principal 


